
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th April 2025 
STh/SSn 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Exams Results Arrangements – Summer 2025 
 
I would like to inform you of the arrangements for the collection of results of the Summer 
2025 exam season. 
 
Year 13 IB Results 
Results can be collected in school on Sunday 6th July between 9.30-10.30 
 
Year 13 BTEC Qualification Results and Year 12 BTEC/Criminology Unit Results 
Results can be collected in school on Thursday 14th August between 9.00 - 10.30am. 
 
Year 12 students collecting unit results may need to meet with Miss Turner or Miss Barnes 
to confirm your progression onto Year 2 of the qualification, those students will be 
contacted directly by Miss Turner or Miss Barnes. 
 
Year 12 and 13 GCSE Resit Results 
Results can be collected in school on Thursday 21st August between 9.00am and 10.30am. 
 
If you are unable to attend to collect results these can be emailed to you, please email 
stef.thetford@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk to arrange this. 
 
If you would like someone else to collect the results on your behalf, please provide them 
with written consent when they collect the results. 
 
If you have any queries about the arrangements for results, please contact Mrs Thetford 
via email: stef.thetford@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs S Thetford  
MIS Manager 
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